ANNOUNCEMENT _
CHANGE IN PUBLICATION OF THE REVIEW

: 1+ For various reasons the editors of the Rmview have decided to
discontinue the publieation of the Porro Rico Review oF Pusrio
Heatrit AND TroPIcAL MEDICINE as a monthly issue with this number
{June, 1929). :

[n the future this publication will appear under the name of
“The Porto Rico Journal of Public Health and Tropical Medicine®’
and will be published quarterly (September, December, March and
June) instead of monthly, Under the guarterly plan each number
will eomprise from 100 to 150 pages and it will be possible to include
more articles and papers of greater length. Sections will he devoted
to original manuscripls, news notes, statisties and abstraets of the
current literature (particularly in tropical medicine). The general
make-up of the new Journal will also be improved and it will be
possible to more carefully select manuscripts and edit each number.

Under the new plan the Journal will next appear under the
date of September, 1929, It will continue to be published as the
official bulletin of the Department of Ilealth of Porto Rico and the
School of Tropical Medicine of the University of IPorto Rico under
the auspices of Columbia University.

Ebitor.
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